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12 St. Stephens Road
Selly Park
B29 7RP
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bargaincentrebham@gmail.com
) (
Dear Resident
,
 
The Bargain Centre is one of your local businesses that specializes in recycled bicycles and other ex catalogue products.
We are writing because we and other local residents/ businesses are concerned about the proposed change to St. Stephens Road and want object to this change. Birmingham City Council should have recently sent you a letter explaining their proposal and how it will affect you. If you have not received this letter, to summarise B.CC intend to make the street a one way street. Therefore, you would no longer be able turn onto the street from Pershore road. 
Obviously, if this proposal is successful it will have several effects on the street. Firstly, it will mean that parking on your street may be affected. 
Passing trade for local businesses will be drastically decreased.  This could mean that local businesses see a cut in their profits. Therefore, many already struggling businesses will experience extra pressure. The street has already lost its bakery.
The road is currently used to decrease some of the traffic on Pershore road and acts as a key transport link to the area allowing drivers to travel to Fitness First and for school children to travel to the local park. However, were the road to be made one way, this would mean that traffic would increase on the Pershore road. Since this is a road where school children cross on a daily basis it is ridiculous to take any measure that means that traffic would be increased. Increased traffic is likely to put the school children in more danger. 
If you want more information please feel free to go into any local shop and enquire about the change and how it will affect the local business and how this business’s change will affect you.  
There are a number of ways how you can act against the change. Firstly, please go into any local shop and sign the petition against the change. This is one of the most powerful ways you can show that you are against the change to your street as a petition, with enough signatures from local residents, will persuade the council better than anything else we may do. As well as this, please find enclosed a copy of a poster against the change to our road. This poster should be in every local shop that is against the change to our road. The other way in which you can help act against the change is to put up the poster in your front window. In doing this you would send a clear message to the council telling them your feelings about the change to your street as well as proving that the street is united against the proposal. Although, this may sound like a simple action it would be very much appreciated. 
If you want any more information about what is being done against the road change please visit:
www.bargaincentre.weebly.com (Against the Change)
Yours sincerely,
The Bargain Centre 
) (
The Bargain Centre
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